
shirt, underwear and socks). Please 

put initials on the tags. 

 *  We are doing the mystery bag 

again.  Your child should get it about 

once a month.  Please help your child 

select 5 things that start with the letter 

they have picked.  This is a great op-

portunity to get your child familiar 

with the beginning sounds of words.  

So have fun and be creative! 

 Small toys, jewelry, and trinkets 

aren’t appropriate for school. 

Please encourage your child to 

leave them in the car/home! 

 Please provide an a.m. snack a 

lunch and a p.m. snack (if your 

child stays for after school). 

Please be mindful that lunch is 

only 1/2 hr. and we encourage 

healthy snack and lunch choices. If 

your child has something that 

needs to be warmed up we can do 

so in our kitchen microwave. 

Hello! It is so wonderful 

that September is finally here.  On 

behalf of everyone who had a fun 

summer here at Montessori Acade-

my  I would like to welcome back 

last year’s room 5 friends.  We 

would also like to welcome those 

new friends who joined us over the 

summer and those who are just 

beginning. This month we will 

begin our lessons on Grace and 

Courtesy.  Lessons will include 

walking in the classroom, how to 

get a teachers attention, carrying a 

tray, bathroom etiquette, how to 

wash hands, packing away materi-

als, sitting safely in a chair, table 

manners and the general routines of 

our classroom.  

 This is the longest and most im-

portant newsletter of the whole 

year.  Thank you for reading it thor-

oughly.  Here are a few important 

reminders. 

*  Children need to be here between 

8:45 and 9:00. (unless you are doing 

morning care)  Lunch is at 12:15.  

Pick up time is 12:45 for half day 

students and between 2:45 and 3:00 

(for those who don’t stay for after 

school) Please remember to wait 

outside the classroom door for your 

child. We will do our best to have 

them ready each day for pickup! 

*  For those who stay for rest time 

please bring a small blanket, crib 

sheet and  small pillow. Please make 

sure it can fit in the green bag pro-

vided. 

*  Update or bring in a spare set of 

clothes this week (pants or shorts, 

In Our Classroom 

A Few Notes  

This month we will be getting to know each other through games, activities and lessons.  We are excited to have 

you all back and look forward to a wonderful year with you and your child.    If you have any questions or concerns  

please feel free to email me!  emily@boisemontessori.com 

Miss Emily Miss Cari 
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